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Rep. Smola Visits High School Saturday Study 

Session 
 

BOSTON – WARREN, MA – State Representative Todd Smola stopped by as 

students enrolled in AP English courses convened at Quaboag Regional High 

School. With AP exams approaching fast in May, students gathered to 

prepare for the exam, which could provide them with credits towards college 

courses. 

 

Rep. Smola joined AP students from Quaboag Regional High School, Palmer 

High School and Tantasqua Regional High School as teachers reviewed 

material from throughout the year in preparation for the upcoming exams.  

 

“It’s exciting to see so many students who are willing to come in on a 

Saturday to prepare for the AP exam.” said Representative Smola. “These 

kids are putting in the extra effort and we need to do everything we can to 

support them. I also want to commend all the teachers there and thank them 

for their dedication.” 

 

Mass Insight Education offers three Saturday Study Sessions per school year, 

including a session with a mock exam, which students are encouraged to 

attend. Students meet at a school within their regional cluster and work with 

teachers and peers from other schools who are taking the same AP subject to 

review course material in preparation for the AP exams in May. 
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For additional information please contact Representative Smola at 

Todd.Smola@mahouse.gov or (617)722-2100. 
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